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Senator O'Neill, Deborah asked on 04 June 2015, Proof Hansard page 22

Department's website 

Question

Senator  O'NEILL:  Students  First  is  Liberal  Party  policy.  I  have  gone  to  the  Australian  
government
Department of Education and Training website, for which the government is responsible, and 
this is what it says.
Senator Birmingham:  That is fine. That is what it said. I have taken on notice to find out 
when this site was last updated. Maybe indeed that site needs to have a clear link off to the 
Students First website if that is the most up-to-date source of information the government is 
providing around parental engagement. 

Answer

The information on parent engagement found on the department’s website was last updated 
on 6 February 2015.


